

Emily Anne Staples Tuttle papers.

Copyright Notice:

This material may be protected by copyright law (U.S. Code, Title 17). Researchers are liable for any infringement. For more information, visit www.mnhs.org/copyright.

Railroad Brotherhoods Legislative Board

STATE OF MINNESOTA

E. E. BERGLUND Secretary-Treasurer

1000 Lumber Exchange Bldg. Minneapolis, Minn. 55401 335-6737

September 19, 1980

Dear Legislator/Legislative Candidate:

This is to advise that the RAILROAD BROTHERHOODS

LEGISLATIVE BOARD (Joint Board) has endorsed your

candidacy to the Minnesota Legislature relative to the

November 4 election. The Joint Board is comprised of

the United Transportation Union, the Brotherhood of

Railway and Airline Clerks, the Brotherhood of Locomotive

Engineers and the Brotherhood of Maintenance of Way

Employes.

Best personal regards.

Very sincerely,

E. E. Berglund

Secretary-Treasurer



LOCAL 872 AMERICAN FEDERATION of TEACHERS, AFL-CIO 2040 Douglas Dr. N., Minneapolis, MN 55422-Phone 546-5244

June 10, 1980

Senator Emily Staples 1640 Xanthus Lane Plymouth, Mn. 55391

Dear Emily:

On May 19, 1980, the Executive Council of the Robbinsdale Federation of Teachers voted to contribute \$1,000 to your 1980 legislative campaign. Enclosed you will find a check.

We look forward to working with you during the race. Your contact person with our local is Harvey Weiss, telephone no. 545-0729.

Sincerely,

Barry K. Noack Executive Secretary

Encl. (check)

cc: Lois Wendt Glen Nord

Sandy Peterson

MWPC *H Susau N. Newsletter 646-4004

·

15.0

* IMPACE *

Box 17203

St. Paul, Minnesota

55117

July 30, 1980

Honorable Emily Staples 1640 Xanthus Lane Wayzata, Minnesota 55391

Dear Senator Staples:

At its last meeting the IMPACE-MEA Executive Committee voted to support your candidacy. Your campaign committee will be receiving a check from teachers in your district in the amount of \$800.

The IMPACE-MEA Executive Committee has had to fund most races below the legal limit. Your IMPACE-MEA funding may possibly reflect that decision.

On behalf of IMPACE-MEA I wish to thank you for your votes last session regarding tort liability, school aids increases, school district self insurance and higher education teacher mobility.

In future sessions it is our hope that the question of expressing the state's legitimate interest and responsibility in securing changes in class sizes in the K-3 primary grades will be dealt with favorably so that all Minnesota's youngsters at those levels may not only reach out for but obtain their maximum level of competency in the 3Rs. Studies in class size reduction have proven to make that difference possible. It is now time for all of us to act to bring reality out of the rhetoric.

Although needed changes in PELRA have been achieved, IMPACE-MEA takes note of the fact that some level of inconsistency exists in some cases between a legislator's vote on the final passage of such PELRA changes and the votes on various amendments to that legislation while it was in progress. Our hope is that over time the present PELRA law will prove of real benefit to the whole collective bargaining process for Minnesota's public employees.

Of course, our continued total opposition to voucher bills, non-public school aid and tuition tax credits for private schools remains steadfast.

Next year we are going to need your support in several vital areas. Our teachers have discussed with you the problems public education faces with regard to school finance, teacher retirement, class size, due process, lack of adequate representation of parttime teachers in higher education and censorship. We will seek to remedy those deficiencies.

We wish you good luck in your campaign. We look forward to working with you on behalf of Minnesota's public schools and colleges in the coming year.

Sincerely,

Roger Johnson

IMPACE-MEA Chairman

P.S.

I regret The delay on This jurding check, I was

not of the country during thought and only received The

Check upon my return. Good luck with your Campaign.

Sincerely,

Tim Doorn

MEA Screening Comm.

Minneapolis

VIRGIL D. MOLINE, PRESIDENT JEROME FROEHLIG, SEC.-TREAS



CENTRAL LABOR UNION COUNCIL

312 CENTRAL AVENUE, ROOM 542, MINNEAPOLIS, MINN. 55414 338-5325



July 10, 1980

The Honorable Emily Staples State Senator 1640 Xanthus Lane Plymouth, Mo. 55447

Dear Senator Staples:

I am pleased to inform you that you have received the endorsement of the Minneapolis AFL-CIO Central Labor Union Council's Committee on Political Education.

You are hereby entitled to use "Endorsed by AFL-CIO COPE" on your campaign literature, lawn signs, et cetera.

This endorsement is the only official endorsement that can be given by the AFL-CIO in this area. We hope that you will not confuse the union members by listing our endorsement with other endorsements of labor organizations which may, or may not, represent a segment of the AFL-CIO in this area. May I suggest that for other than volunteered campaign assistance, you use union services, such as for printed materials?

The Minneapolis Central Labor Union Council AFL-CIO will do everything within its power to assist you in a successful campaign.

Best of luck,

Vergil D. Moline

President

VDM: j

opeiu #12 af1-cio

American Federation of State, County, and Municipal Employees, AFL-CIO



JERRY WURF PRESIDENT WILLIAM LUCY SECRETARY-TREASURER

INTERNATIONAL UNION AREA OFFICE

KANSAS, MINNESOTA, NEBRASKA, NORTH DAKOTA, SOUTH DAKOTA

N-492 GRIGGS MIDWAY BUILDING 1821 UNIVERSITY AVENUE St. PAUL, MINNESOTA 55104

TELEPHONE: 612/647-0178

August 18, 1980

Ms. Emily Staples 1640 Xanthus Lane Plymouth, MN 55447

Dear Ms. Staples:

The AFSCME Minnesota PEOPLE Committee (Public Employees Organized to Promote Legislative Equality) is pleased to inform you that we have endorsed your election to the state legislature and to forward the enclosed contribution to your campaign.

As you know, we are concerned that many of the rights and benefits which workers in private industry enjoy are denied public employees. The distinction between public and private workers is our reason for seeking legislative equality.

PEOPLE is registered with the Minnesota Ethical Practices Board and will report this expenditure.

We would appreciate receiving complimentary tickets to a future fundraiser, so that AFSCME members can attend.

Accept our best wishes for a successful campaign.

Sincerely,

Chester Martin, Chair

Poster Martin

Minnesota PEOPLE Committee

CM:mb

Enclosure: #1156/\$50

cc: Minnesota Council Directors
Paul W. Goldberg, Area Director
Rick Scott, Legislative Coordinator

dfl feminist caucus



612- 646-4004

Dear Emily Conn,

treasury.

We are pleased to inform you that you have received the support of the DFL Feminist Caucus and that our Executive Council has voted the enclosed contribution to your volunteer committee

You are hereby entitled to make our support as widely known in your district as you wish. We will inform our members of the Executive Council's vote of support for you in our next newsletter and will urge members in your district to actively support your candidacy.

We wish you the best of luck in your campaign and look forward to working with you in the legislature.

Sincerely,

Youth Oldendorf
Wette Oldendorf

Coordinator

ann Higgins

Candidate Evaluation Coordinators

Mary Ellen Tisdale



MINNESOTA D.R.I.V.E.

Suite 509 331-5514 Minneapolis, Minnesota 55414



Robert E. Moran, President
Mel Rudinger, Vice President
Charles T. Madden, Sec'y-Treasurer
Gene Vogel, Recording Sec'y
Raymond J. Hogan, Trustee
Sherm Liimatainen, Trustee
Ed Trevis, Trustee
George C. Dahlvang, DRIVE Rep.

July 31, 1980

Senator Emily Staples 1640 Xanthus Lane Plymouth, MN. 55447

3001 University Avenue S.E.

Dear Senator Staples:

This letter is your official endorsement by the Minnesota Teamsters for Senate District 43 seat.

We wish you well and hope that your use of the words "Endorsed by the Teamsters" will prove helpful to your campaign.

Sincerely,

Robert E. Moran

President

Minnesota DRIVE

REM:dk opeiu#12



Minnesota Police & Peace Officers Association

Official Publication: THE MINNESOTA POLICE JOURNAL

485 Rice Street

Room 10

St. Paul, Minnesota 55103

612/291-1119

M. LEE STOKES, EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

FOUNDED IN 1922 Over 6000 Members Strong

OFFICERS

ROBERT D. BURCH President Conservation Officer Remer, Minn.

WILLIAM GILLESPIE Vice-President Patrolman, Police Dept. St. Paul, Minn.

PHILIP L. JONES Secretary Juvenile Officer, Police Dept. Minneapolis, Minn.

ERNEST V. GRAMS Treasurer Inspector of Detectives, Police Dept. Duluth, Minn. MINNESOTA POLICE JOURNAL 2468 Louisiana Ave. No. Minneapolis, Minnesota 55427 (612) 546-1800

- Office of -

August 6, 1980

Senator Emily Staples 1640 anthys Lane Plymouth, MN 55447

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

CHUCK ANDERSON Patrolman, Police Dept. West St. Paul, Minn.

LOGAN "MAX" GRAHAM Investigator, Crime Bureau Thief River Falls, Minn.

DALE SCHAFER
Administrative Sergeant,
Police Dept.
Winona, Minn.

DAVE GJERSET Lt. Homicide, Police Dept. Minneapolis, Minn.

RICHARD ABRAHAM Corporal, State Patrol Lake Crystal, Minn.

RICHARD TYSK Deputy, Hennepin County Sheriffs Minneapolis, Minn.

R CANADA PARTY A

Dear Senator Staples;

Our Board of Directors, acting as a final endorsement committee, has reviewed recommendations from member police associations and our lobbyists concerning endorsement of legislative candidates. We hereby extend to you our endorsement for your candidacy to the Minnesota State Legislature.

This letter will serve as your authorization to use this endorsement in any appropriate manner. We wish you good luck and a very successful campaign.

The lists of endorsements will appear in the October issue of the Minnesota Police Journal, our official publication. The list will also be mailed to our over 6,000 members throughout Minnesota.

If we can be of any further assistance to you, please contact me through the state association office.

Sincerely,

William A. Gillespie MPPOA Vice-President

lom A Lilespie

WAG/tls

Minnesota Apartment Owners & Tenants Political Action Committee



3100 West Lake Street Minneapolis, Minnesota 55416

August 4, 1980

Senator Emily Staples 1640 Xanthus Lane Plymouth, Minnesota 55391

Dear Senator Staples:

Enclosed please find a contribution toward your legislative campaign from the Minnesota Apartment Owners and Tenants Political Action Committee. Our PAC is composed of members of the Minnesota Multi Housing Association and others who share the ideals and goals of the Multi Housing Association. Our PAC is dedicated to helping those legislative candidates who are interested in supporting the development and maintenance of a quality multi-dwelling housing stock in Minnesota.

Jack Horner, Multi Housing Association General Counsel, has informed me and the other members of the Political Action Committee that you have been willing to listen to our concerns and have assisted our efforts on a number of occasions. I hope that you will now accept our assistance in appreciation of your considerations of our concerns.

We look forward to working with you again next session. Please let Jack or me know if we can be of service in any way.

Sincerely yours,

Stuart H. Nolan

Chairman, Minnesota Apartment Owners & Tenants PAC

President, Minnesota Multi Housing Association

SHN:mjm

Enclosure

August 5, 1980

Dear Emily:

Please find enclosed a pre-primary donation to your upcoming campaign.

As labor endorsed candidates, we will attempt to help, through our organization, a successful conclusion to your election.

Sincerely,

David KT Roe

President

Dan W. Gustafson

Secretary-Treasurer

Bernard L. Brommer

Executive Vice President

Enc.

DR/DG/BB:jg

COFIU X2



Minnesota Women's Political Caucus

1821 University Avenue, 291S, St. Paul, Mn, 55104, (612) 646-5865

CHAIR: Marilyn Bryant, IR

CO-CHAIR: Barbara Adams, DFL

August 1, 1980

Emily Anne Staples 1640 Xanthes Lane Plymouth, MN 55447

Dear Emily,

Congratulations on your endorsement by the Hennepin County Women's Political Caucus. Recently the Steering Committee of the Minnesota Women's Political Caucus voted to begin distribution of our Candidate's Fund. As one of the endorsed women candidates of the Caucus, we are pleased to make the enclosed contribution to your campaign. This initial distribution is being made in equal amounts to all of our endorsed women candidates. We recognize the fact that early money is important to campaign efforts, and we also are aware of the fact that women have greater difficulty than do men in raising money. For these reasons we decided to donate the money as soon as possible.

Your campaign committee may be planning fund-raising events for you as your campaign progresses. If you wish to have representatives from the Caucus at such events and have complimentary tickets, we will make every effort to attend and demonstrate support of your candidacy.

On Sunday, August 17, the MWPC will be sponsoring our ninth annual Seneca Falls Celebration. The picnic and auction will be held from 1:00 to 5:00 p.m. at the Lake Minnetonka home of Gloria Griffin to raise money for political candidates. I urge you to attend to meet other candidates and elected officials and be introduced to the gathering. Please let us know if you plan to be there so we can acknowledge your presence.

We are delighted that the Caucus is able to assist you with your campaign. We wish you success and thank you for your efforts to win more equal representation of women in government.

Cordially,

Marilyn Bryant, Chair and Barbara Adams, Co-Chair

Minnesota Women's Political Caucus

Enclosure

sp



August 13, 1980

Emily Anne Staples is seeking re-election to the Minnesota Senate. During the past two years I've personally had the opportunity to work with and observe our lawmakers in action. It is our considerate and honest opinion that Emily Staples is a true friend of the business community.

She clearly understands how important a healthy business climate is in maintaining a prosperous and flourishing statewide economy for all of us. She knows that business cannot progress successfully with high tax rates, too much government regulation and excessive government spending. Her record supports this premise.

Emily needs and deserves our financial support. Please accept our invitation to join "EMILY FOR BREAKFAST" this coming Wednesday, August 20th, 7:30a.m. at the HOLIDAY MOTOR LODGE, which is located at the intersection of State Highways 55 and 100 in Golden Valley. There will be no charge for the Continental Breakfast. We are asking for a financial contribution to help send an outstanding Legislator back for a second term in the Senate where she is greatly needed.

Contributions, in the form of personal checks should be made to the:

STAPLES FOR SENATE COMMITTEE

Thank you for your important support and we look forward to seeing you on Wednesday, August 20th.

Cordially,

P.S. If you cannot make the Breakfast, but wish to donate, the mailing address is:

STAPLES FOR SENATE COMMITTEE
4092 West Broadway
Robbinsdale, Minnesota 55422